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Subject: Revenue Public Hearing – Utility Rate Increases 
 
Summary:  The water/sewer operating budget is extremely lean and the costs of 
operating both systems have been increasing steadily with inflation and the cost of 
living.  The public works department has been working shorthanded for a long period of 
time and is in desperate need of at least one additional full-time position.    Water rates 
have not been increased since 2010 and sewer was increased in 2012 to meet debt 
service, but not for operations.  I want to propose rate increases for operating revenue 
for 2015.   While we want to see the information from the Rate Study, I don’t believe that 
we can wait to implement a rate increase until that is completed.  The Study will provide 
additional information for additional increases which will be necessary.  This increase is 
to be a starting point to cover the costs of doing business.   Recommendation for a rate 
increase is around 5 percent and will include an increase to the charge based on 
consumption which means the percentage of increase will vary depending on a 
customer’s usage.   More information will be presented at the hearing.  
 
 
 
  


